
Dear Sirs I am writing to strongly object to three of your plans for the redevelopment of
strategically important areas in the Borough.This includes The Countryside Policy SP
PL10 Chase Park and Crews Hill SP PL9 These are areas of outstanding beauty and
interest to all people NOW living in the area and they are part of what was once called
rightly The Lungs of London.All of these areas are part of what makes other parts of the
Borough bearable to live in -now- and have been of inestimable value during The
Pandemic.This feels like a lazy and totally disastrous decision by people who have little
respect for the Natural World and the consequences will be disastrous.I am also therefore
unhappy about your New Warehouse Policy for Land East of Junction 24 Policy
SA54.This part of the Borough is already under great strain and your policies are for
ever greater expansion with little infrastructure.Can I suggest you go back and rethink your
policies?


